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Proposed Board Recommendation 
 
N/A 
 
Background 
 
The Magnolia school leadership teams and the MPS Home Office have been working 
collaboratively with all school stakeholders in the development of their respective LCAP’s. The 
LCAP’s for all schools will be reviewed thoroughly at the May 2017 board meeting. In the 
meantime, we wanted to inform the board of the meetings that have been held at the different 
Magnolia sites. Furthermore, we wanted to give the public an opportunity to give feedback on 
the LCAP progress at their school sites.  
 
Budget Implications 
 
None 
 
 
How Does This Action Relate/Affect/Benefit All MSAs? 
 
It gives the public the opportunity to give additional feedback on the development of the LCAP 
across MPS. 
 
 
Name of Staff Originator:  
 
Alfredo Rubalcava, Chief External Officer 
 
 
Attachments 
MPS LCAP progress chart (Will be attached 3/3) 
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From:	 Caprice	Young,	Ed.D.,	CEO	&	Superintendent	
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RE:	 LCAP	Stakeholder	Engagement	Update	and	Public	Comment	on	MPS	
LCAP	progress	


